
 

Finally, a way to dispose of old,  

unusable pesticides safely, easily 

and for free 

October 2017 Collection: 

• Registration is required;                    
no drop-ins accepted 

• Register by September 30th 

• Sites in Presque Isle, Bangor,   
Augusta, and Portland 

 

 

For more information and 

 to register: 

www.thinkfirstspraylast.org 

207-287-2731 

Maine’s Obsolete Pesticide Collection Program 

Maine Board of Pesticides Control 

Maine Department of Environmental Protection 


